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Dale Christopher Schultz

In regards to

Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring
Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021

Will the government continue to misuse use the newly found special powers to enforce
medical procedures on people by:

1. Financial penalties
2. Imprisonment in their home, state or country
3. Loss of means to earn an income
4. Inability to see loved ones or to attend their funerals
5. Being unable to protest
6. Physical assault by police
7. Denying free press full access to events and press meetings
8. Ignoring human rights
9. Ignoring our constitutional rights and circumventing it through law

10. Generating fear in the community to make them more likely to comply

So far you have only shown why we should not allow the government to have these special
powers. You have continually abused your privilege and should not be allowed to continue
with these expanded powers. The provisions should expire and a review should be made
to make it almost impossible to re activate them. It is completely undermining the
constitution and peoples trust in the government and law.

There is no public debate or public forum to discuss any of this. Everything is being done
unilaterally by government. Therefore, we should return to normal legal and constitutional
means as it is meant to be. Anything other than this would be tyranny.
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